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 King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting 

January 18, 2018 

 

Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 12:30 p.m. 

The monthly Electoral Board was held at the General Registrar’s Office.  In attendance was 

Armistead Ransone, Chairman; Diane Klausen, General Registrar; Mary Ann Levere, Secretary 

and David Broaddus via telephone. 

Minutes were reviewed and approved. 

New Business 

The Board of Supervisor will meet tonight regarding the request to relocate the Owenton 

Polling Precinct from the Upper King and Queen Rescue Squad Building to the Upper King and 

Queen Fire Department. 

The Chairman of the local Republican party has submitted paperwork to the chief judge of the 

County for reinstatement of the Electoral Board member whom term is expiring in February. 

Organization of the Electoral Board will change in March 2018. 

The General Registrar the submitted the Expense Budget FY 18/19. 

Next meeting will be held February 13, 2018, 8:30 a.m. 

Meeting adjourned 12:54 p.m.  

 

Mary Ann Levere, 

Secretary 


